
Dear USMNEWS.NET, 
 
I have been following your reports about how President Saunders spent money while she was 
Chancellor at UW-W with great interest.  After one of your readers pointed out that UW-W paid 
for a very expensive trip to London for Chancellor and spouse, I found a handwritten, undated 
note initialed by President Saunders saying “Reimburse pro-card with Foundation check for 
Joe’s fare.  Thanks, MS.”  I can’t help but wonder was President Saunders using the UW-W 
Foundation as her personal “booze account” to fund luxury trips for her husband?  Is she now 
using the USM Foundation as her personal “booze account” and for what purposes?    
 
       <Name Withheld> 
 
The note quoted in the above letter to the editor may be viewed by clicking here. 

http://www.usmnews.net/IMG_0001.pdf

